
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

The Central Plains Area Agency on Aging (CPAAA) will hold a public hearing to discuss the proposed FY 

2020 Area Plan.  This plan describes activities and programs conducted under the Older Americans Act in 

Butler, Harvey, and Sedgwick Counties.  The hearing will be held on Wednesday, May 15, 2019 at 1:30 

P.M. at the Ronald Regan Building, 271 W. 3rd St N, Third Floor Conference Room, Wichita, KS 67202.  

Formal statements will be accepted and discussion from the floor is encouraged.  The plan is available 

for review at the Central Plains Area Agency on Aging office at 271 W. 3rd St N, Suite 500, Wichita, KS 

67202 

 

Please publish in the Sedgwick (The Derby Informer), Harvey (The Newton Kansan), and Butler (The 

Butler County Times-Gazette) papers through April 29 -- May 3, 2019.  If any questions, contact Lona 

Kelly at 660-5128.   


